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I support this proposed law because it provides common sense regulations on gun 

dealers in or to keep the people in our state just a little bit safer. 

Things like background checks can make a difference.  Just think of the safety of our 

young people in schools and how many of them our nation has lost due to gun 

violence.  Please, please, please vote for this bill so it can come to a vote in our 

legislature and get passed into law. 


